From: Lynda Mattox [mailto:lyndam@cityofkm.com]
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 8:43 AM

To: Donna Buff

Subject: RE: Kings Mountain Planning and Zoning Board

Hey Donna:

Steve Killian recommends Max Clark again with term expiring December, 2018. The Board approved this
on December 15.

Thanks
Lynda

From: Donna Buff [mailto:Donna.Buff@gastongov.com]
Sent: Monday, December 28, 2015 12:33 PM

To: Lynda Mattox

Subject: Kings Mountain Planning and Zoning Board

Hello Lynda,

Our records indicate a vacancy for the Board of Adjustments. Do you have a recommendation for this
position? If so, when was it approved by your Board?

Also, please let me know when your Board approved the reappointment recommendation for Mr. Max
S. Clark, Jr. (this public hearing will be advertised and added to the January 26" BOC Agenda.)

Thank you.

Donna S. Buff, Clerk to the Board

Gaston County Board of Commissioners



